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Canyonleigh/Paddys River – 9 November 2021 
 

Issues raised Response 
Can a skip bin be provided for Canyonleigh residents 
over a weekend next year as they will not have access 
to the kerbside collection program.  

Manager Business Services has been in contact with 
community members to gather feedback on this option 
and logistics of implementing one off clean ups.  

Community advise they do not receive notification of 
works being undertaken. They were not aware of the 
$60,000 allocated to them for tree removal. 
Where/when is it happening 

Notification is not provided for standard roadside 
clearance work, such as trimming branches along road 
side to improve traffic clearances.  

Request for a regular meeting with the Community 
Association so there can be two-way communication 
between Council and residents. 

The General Manager and Executive team will be 
undertaking roadshows in early 2022 and are happy to 
arrange for regular meetings to be scheduled with 
Community Associations.  

The Interim Administrator suggested there may be a 
need for a Town Planning roadshow across the Shire re: 
infills/rezoning/building allotments. 

If there is enough community interest in having a 
roadshow,  

What is happening with Village Coordinator position? The Village Coordinator Position is now called Place 
Liaison Officer.  The position has been advertised and is 
expected to be completed by February 2022 

Poor communication with planning staff The Director, Communities and Place, is aware of issues 
within the Planning Department and is prioritising new 
systems and processes to ensure customers are 
provided with requested information as promptly as 
possible.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


